BSG: Time extension to hold the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders
[bookmark: _GoBack]On 18 April 2017, Saigon Passenger Transport Joint Stock Company announced the permission of Business Registration Agency – Department of Planning and Investment of Ho Chi Minh City to extend the time to hold annual general meeting of shareholders as follows:
Clause 2, Article 136 of the Law on Enterprises stipulates that: "The General Meeting of Shareholders must be held annually within four months the closing date of the fiscal year. At the proposal of the Board of Directors, the Business Registration Body may extend the time limit but not to exceed 6 months from the closing date of the fiscal year.” Therefore, according to the proposal of Saigon Passenger Transport JSC to extend the time of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of the Company, Saigon Passenger Transport JSC may extend the time for holding the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2017 but not exceeding 6 months from the closing date of the fiscal year./.



